
Dear Saint Nicholas Religious Education families,  

St. Nicholas is looking forward to accompanying you and your family on their journey of 

faith and it is our hope that the up-coming year will be a time of deepening relationships 
with each other and Jesus.  

 

The Church teaches that the primary teachers of children are the child’s parents. The Parish 

is given the task of assisting parents in teaching the faith to their children. The mission of 

the Religious Education is to assist the parents in teaching about our Catholic faith and 
passing this faith on to the children who attend the programs and activities offered. 

 

For this reason, we will continue with one session on-site and the following session home-

based for our Elementary and Middle School families. The High School disciples will have 

three weeks in person and one home lesson each month. We will once again have Family 
Events periodically throughout the year for home and in person families.  

Blessings,  

St. Nicholas Discipleship 

 

 

Tentative Welcome Back Family Night – September 27 – TBD 

 

Meeting times for In-Person 

 Grades 1-5  on-site  first and third Wednesday 5:30-6:45PM 

   Home family lesson second and fourth Wednesday 

   First class is Wednesday, October 4th 

 

 Grades 6-8 on-site  second and fourth Wednesday 5:30-6:45PM 

   Home family lesson first and third Wednesday 

   First in-person class is Wednesday, October 11th 

 

 Grades 9-11 on-site  Wednesday  7:15-8:30PM 

   First class is Wednesday, October 4th  

 

Family Based – will also attend all Family Nights as part of their schedule 

 Sessions start Wednesday, October 4th 
 

 


